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1st Fall Meeting 
Thursday, September 8th 

12:15 PM in Hume 201 
 

“I Know What You Did Last Summer”-an overview of the SMILE* program at LSU  
 

by Dr. Sandra Spiroff, Daniel Chausse, Tanya Dewland, and W. Chapman Smith. 
 

Abstract: Come hear about the summer SMILE program at Louisiana State University and how you can earn a 
stipend while learning mathematics, for example, geometric constructions or the spread of HIV. An overview of 

the program will be given by Dr. Spiroff, followed by the students briefly describing their projects. 
 

* Summer Math Integrated Learning Environment 

 
We will provide pizza and drinks as usual. Also, please bring 

$10 for dues for local dues for the semester! 
 
 

Hope to see you on Thursday! 


